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Dear Parent/Guardian,  

This year, our local whole-school charity is Macmillan Cancer Support.  This charity 

provides essential services, care and guidance to those affected by cancer.  Cancer is 

said to affect around 3 million people in the UK.   

To begin our fundraising events, we will be having a ‘Glenlola Goes Green’ day on 

Wednesday 11th December 2024.  Pupils wear their school uniform but are invited to 

alter it slightly to incorporate the colour green.  For example, they could switch their 

school tie for a green tie, their school cardigan for a green jumper or cardigan or they 

could put green laces in their shoes, or simply a piece of green ribbon in their hair.  

Please note, pupils are not permitted to put green colour in their hair, nor or they 

allowed to wear make-up or jewellery that is green. 

We ask that each pupil makes a minimum donation of £3.00 which will be collected 

on the day during registration by their Form Teacher.   This donation will also cover 

the non-uniform day which is being held on Friday 20th December 2024.   

I hope that you will agree that this is a very worthy cause.  Please encourage your 

daughter to get behind this campaign and help us to raise as much as we can 

throughout the year.  

If you would like to learn more about Macmillan Cancer Support, I have included a 

link that might be of use.  

https://www.macmillan.org.uk/ 
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